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Master of Public Administration Program

Lab 1, 3rd floor

2700 Evergreen Parkway

Olympia, Washington  98505

September 15, 2005

«first_name» «last_name»
«address»
«city», «state»  «zip_code»
Dear «first_name»,

I’m pleased to inform you that the you have been awarded the following financial aid award for the 2005-2006 academic year:


«award_received_1»
«amount_1»

«award_received_2»
«amount_2»
This award of  will be divided into three equal amounts and applied to your tuition in Fall, Winter, and Spring quarters.

If you have any questions about this award, please contact me.  Congratulations, and best wishes for a good year!

Sincerely,

Mary McGhee

Associate Coordinator

Master of Public Administration Program
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